s\ Federal Communications Commission
&l . i
Washington, D.C. 20554

April 24, 2017

Anne Goodwin Crump
Fletcher Heald & Hildreth
1300 North 17" Street
11" Floor

Arlington, VA 22209

Re: KMOS-TV, Sedalia, MO
Facility ID# 4326

Dear Ms. Crump:

We have completed our review of the response of your client, University of Central Missouri
(“Missouri”), licensee of the above-noted station, to the February 8, 2017 random audit letter
sent to it in accordance with the provisions of Section 73.2080(f)(4) of the Commission’s Equal
Employment Opportunity (EEO) rules. As a result of our review, we find no further action is
required. In accordance with Section 73.3527(e)(10), if commercial, or Section 73.3527 (e)(11),
if non-commercial, of the Commission’s rules, Missouri must place a copy of this letter, our
February 8 audit letter, and its audit response in station KMOS-TV’s public inspection file. It
must maintain the material in the file until grant, by final order, of the next renewal application
of its license. Additionally, pursuant to Section 73.3526(e)(10) of the Commission’s rules for
commercial stations or Section 73.3526(e)(11) for non-commercial stations, Missouri must
upload a copy of this letter, our February 8, 2017 audit letter, and its audit response in KMOS-
TV’s online public inspection file. The material must remain in the online public file until the
next grant of the renewal application of its license.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the EEO Staff at (202) 418-
1450. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

e C LG,
Lewis C. Pulley

Assistant Chief, Policy Division
Media Bureau

CC: University of Central Missouri
Missouri State University Administration Building
Warrensburg, MO 64093



